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Polo Shirts 
 

We are offering 
Sunbeams Children and 

young people the 
opportunity to buy our 
logo'd shirts @ £4.99 

each.  
 

If interested please 
contact us on 01493 

442181 
 

Global’s Make Some Noise is supporting the 
centre and two key members of staff helping 
us to continue to provide holistic support to 
children and young people aged 3-21 with 
autism, and their families. 
 
On Friday 11th October we’ll be taking part 
in Global’s Make Some Noise Day. All of 
Global’s radio brands and people up and 
down the country will be doing something to 
shout about, big and small, to raise money 
for Make Some Noise. 

 

Sunbeams will be holding a Christmas Bazaar on the  
1st December 10am-4pm 

 

Want to sell your own craft items? Tables are available £5 for the day. 
Just come along and buy that special gift or visit  

 

 

 

 
On the 11th October Sunbeams will be holding their 
own event to promote Global’s Make Some Noise,  
with a Prize Bingo Evening open to parents and 
children over 10 years old. 
 

Starting at 7pm you’ll enjoy an evening of fun with a 
selection of prizes for lines, doubles and a full house. 
 

Books containing 5 game cards (giving you 15 chances 
to win a prize) will be available from the office @ £5 
each 
 

Refreshments and snacks will be on sale. 



Staff Changes  

  
 

 
 

 

 

Barton House Railway 
 

Barton House Railway is a miniature ride on railway 
located in a spacious garden alongside the River Bure in 
Wroxham. It re-creates a traditional railway atmosphere 

where the whole family can enjoy the nostalgia of the 
golden age of steam with two ride-on railways, a working 

full size signalling system and authentic tickets. 

 
As their charity of the year we have 4 more stalls during 

their open days. 

* Sunday 15th Sept 2.30-5.30pm 

* Saturday 21st Sept- Evening Running 7-10pm 

A magical evening with the railway and signals lit with 
many traditional railway oil lamps. There will be a B-B-Q, 
plus tombola and other stalls of interest. 

* Sunday 20th October 2.30-5.30pm 

* Sunday 15th December - Santa Special 12-3pm  

 

 

 

 

 

the above check out their website) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Can You Help Us? 
 

 

 

More Dates for your Diary 
 

Evening sessions return on 2nd September 
 

Parent Support Group (Term time only) 
(Fortnightly term time). Children welcome 
Thursday September 5th 9.30-11.30am                          
 

Lego Club (Term time only) 
Dads and male carers welcome 
Wednesday September 18th 5.30-8pm  
 

Half-term Session dates  
 

(Mornings 9am-12pm or full days 9am-4pm) 
Monday October 21st  
Wednesday (Sat group) October 23rd  
 

(Mornings only 9am-12pm) 
Thursday (Siblings) October 24th  
Friday October 25th (Morning only) 
 

Tuesday Youth Group remains at 5.30-8.30 
 

Closure- No group session (no charge) 
 

Due to staff training there is no Young Carer’s 
group on the Thursday 10th October 
 

Friday 11th October – Global Make Some Noise 
 

Wednesday 30th October due to Bereavement 
training there is no Lego Club. 
 

Trips/events 
 

Prize Bingo Friday 11th October 7pm 
 

Thursford – Santa’s Magical Journey 24th 
November 

 

 
For further details  

 

Call us on 01493 442181 
 

Manager Monica Bates 07436 794967 
Support Coordinator Sue Carr 07484 085777 

 

info@sunbeamsplay.org.uk         
http://www.sunbeamsplay.org.uk                                                                       

 

There are lots of ways 
you can help!  
 

Do you have any 
unwanted gifts, you 
could donate for 
Tombola or raffle 
prizes, reusable gift or 
bottle bags.  

You could become a Friend of Sunbeams, 
bake cakes, carry out odd jobs or help set up 
and run fundraising events. 
 

Contact the office for more information. 

 

We would like to wish- 
Charlotte all the best and 
Good Luck as she moves 
on to a new role as a 
teacher 

and offer a warm 
welcome to Sarah as 
our new Room 
Supervisor, as she 
takes Charlotte’s role. 

Fancy a different way to 
see Santa in his grotto, well 
come along and see him at 

Barton House Railway in 
his very own Railway 

Grotto. (Spaces  
are limited, for more 

information about any of  

 

Bereavement Training 
Wednesday October 30th 

 

We will be offering a training session on supporting 
children and young people through facing a 
bereavement, This maybe someone close, 

someone they barely know or a pet. 
More details to follow. 

 
 


